From: ECInfo

To: Mailroom Mailbox

Subject: FW: Long-Term Plan submission form [#14] EMAIL:04932484
Date: Thursday, 19 March 2015 8:12:05 a.m.

Importance: Low

Hello Team

This email came in through our Customer Services email. Can you please workflow?

Nga mihi
Christine

Customer Services

------------------- Original Message -----

From: no-reply@wufoo.com
Received: 18/03/2015 5:08 p.m.

To: ECInfo; Environment Canterbury; Services Customer; Services Customer;

Webmaster@ecan.govt.nz

Subject: Long-Term Plan submission form [#14]

Your name *

Address *

Postcode

Contact phone number *
Mobile number

Email

Date

Tick the box if you wish to discuss
your submission in person

Contact details

Your submission

What do you want Environment
Canterbury to do?

Robert Curd

Sunday 7 December 1941

e Yes

e | do not wish my contact details to be made public

| understand that only 5% of people use buses when
travelling to work and that before the earthquake it was
only about 7%. We have an excellent bus service and it
seems unnecessary to spend $3m to try and increase
patronage. With more that 80% of people using cars it is
a nonsense to ignore their practicality for travel in
Canterbury. The people have already voted with their
feet. Soon with new fuels and car designs the
environmental issues will be overcome. Residents use of
cars should be improved not discouraged because of
"Ideology."

Stop wasting money trying to get more people on buses.
Remove Bus Lanes to improve traffic flow.

Improve parking around schools to protect our children
from the dangers caused by their parents vehicles.
Encourage the use of electric cars by providing Charging



Stations in the central city.



